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Watson, David F. - PDR

From: Jonathan Knopf <jonathan@hdadvisors.net>

Sent: Thursday, September 24, 2020 10:07 AM

To: Watson, David F. - PDR

Cc: thebeetboxrva@gmail.com

Subject: Re: Special Use for 2611 W. Cary Street

CAUTION: This message is from an external sender - Do not open attachments or click links unless you recognize the sender's 

address and know the content is safe. 

 

   

Hi David: 

 

The Robinson Street Association reviewed this SUP application at our board meeting this Tuesday (9/22). We 

enthusiastically support and wish The Beet Box well. If there is anything else we can do, please reach out. All 

the best, 

 

Jonathan Knopf 

RSA President 

804 839 2757 

 

On Fri, Sep 11, 2020 at 3:54 PM Watson, David F. - PDR <David.Watson@richmondgov.com> wrote: 

Please see the attached regarding a request for special use for a property located at 2611 W. Cary Street 

  

David Watson, AICP  

Senior Planner 

Department of Planning and Development Review 

900 E. Broad St., Room 511  

Richmond, VA 23219  

Office: 804-646-1036  
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--  

 

Jonathan Knopf (he/him) 

HDAdvisors 

o: 804 915 7899 

c: 804 839 2757 


